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City of Chestermere – City of Calgary Intermunicipal Committee – 2024 
September Meeting Update 
 

PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of this briefing is to update the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the work of 

the City of Chestermere – City of Calgary Intermunicipal Committee meeting held on 2024 

September 20.   

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

Councillor Gian-Carlo Carra and Councillor Andre Chabot represented The City of Calgary at 
the meeting. Mayor Shannon Dean and Councillor Rob Wawrynowski represented the City of 
Chestermere. This was the first Intermunicipal Committee (Committee) meeting with the newly 
elected City of Chestermere members. The last Committee meeting was held 2023 October. 

The Committee received a presentation with a status update on five current projects being 
worked on collaboratively among the two municipalities. Those projects were: (1) 
implementation of the 17 Avenue – Chestermere Boulevard multi-modal corridor; (2) the Range 
Road 284 Functional Study; (3) the Joint Planning Area 2 Context Study; (4) the Tri-Party 
Recreation Study and (5) the Canada Public Transit Fund Metro-Region Agreement application. 

The Committee shared its respective municipalities’ commitments to participating in the Canada 
Public Transit Funding program and to exploring funding opportunities to advance the 
development of 17 Avenue – Chestermere Boulevard multi-modal corridor. Implementation of 
the multi-modal corridor vision was identified as important to both municipalities.  

Advancing opportunities for recreation was identified as priority work by Chestermere members. 
The Committee agreed to hold a follow-up meeting in the immediate future to discuss 
collaboration on regional recreation initiatives including an update on the Tri-Party Recreation 
Study that includes Rocky View County. 

 

Author: Jennifer Cardiff, City and Regional Planning 

General Manager Debra Hamilton concurs with the information in this Briefing.   

 


